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The methanol plant proposed/rammed down throat here in Kalama is astoundingly stupid. This
project was planned and marketed before any input from local citizens. This plant will be below my
house and that means that whatever is being discharged from the plant on most days flows up the
hills, targeting the north hills side of Kalama. Should this eyesore had been planned to billow out in
the South side, the outrage from those folks with big beautiful homes that include a magnificent
clear and clean view would have been overwhelming. As usual, poorer neighborhoods get dirty air.
Stop this madness. Save our air and water for Washington State interests. Not Chinese.


